
F?�OE;\/FrD

Eirj 

Mr. Michael Lesar 
Chief Rules and Directives Branch 
Division of Administration Services 
Office of Administration 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Wd-sh-ingt-0n, 'DC 2055-5- .

P..O. Box 56 
Dixon Springs, TN 37057 
November 11, 2002 
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Mr. Lesar: 

Having attended the community forum, October 14 on the 
proposed uranium enrichment plant for Hartsville, TN, I was left 
with two grave concerns: 

1. That the tails not remain in Trousdale County or the area 
for more than thirty (30) days. This indicates that LES must 
have plans to move them to a suitable place before approval for 
construction is granted 

2. That Mr. Doug Collins of NRC Region II, Atlanta, GA, 
indicated that after a few years of rigid inspections your agency 
will pretty much back off and quit inspections, rather than have 
continued rigid inspections.  

We are trying to have an open mind concerning the plant, but 
it is hard to remain open minded when our government is 
indicating it is lax in inspections and rules.  

Sincerely, 

Mrs Ames sE. Duke
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